
From: Kevin Braund   
Sent: March-14-14 2:13 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2014-0039 Letter of comment 
 
To whom it may concern (which is all Ontarians!), 
 
This email is a follow-up to a phone call placed to your office today, Friday, March 14th 2014. 
 
 
Enbridge has asked our Ontario Government Regulators for permission to increase their energy rates by 40%, as of 
April 1st, 2014. 
 
They claim it’s due to a “shortage” of natural gas, caused by our “extremely cold” winter.  They will also claim it’s a 
“short-term” increase in price. (During our last several warm winters, there was no mention of a reduction of rates.) 
 
These claims are nonsense. Enbridge makes billions of dollars each year and is asking we (the consumers) to pay way 
more because they’ve had a bad quarter or two. 
 
This email is to officially protest the proposed increase. I would like a written response detailing how the Energy 
Board of Ontario is going to react to this unjust and unwarranted request by Enbridge. 
 
Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing a response from you before the official decision is made. 
 
Take care, 
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